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Date: September 3, 2024 9:47:13 PM

Attention : Newmarket Council

Re: Parking restrictions on Krista Ct,Newmarket

Please be advised the “No Parking” restrictions placed on Krista Ct last year should ABSOLUTELY be continued.
The decrease in vehicle traffic with young children present has definately prevented a fatality from happening that
was otherwise a definate outcome. There are still however, some violators of the restrictions that need to be
addressed through education and/or enforcement.

Please consider NOT removing the present restrictions, and have enforcement/education of said restrictions applied.

Thank you for your efforts in dealing with this major issue on our street for the safety of the children.

Respectfully submitted,

Shona/Larry Wood
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Email: 
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